
Reference is made to Kakumiro District Service Commission External Advert No. 
3/2025 which appeared in the New Vision paper of Monday 6th October, 2025 on 
page 34.

This is to inform all applicants that the deadline for application is 6th November, 
2025 not 6th October, 2025. Therefore all applications should be submitted in 
triplicate using PSF 3 of 2008 with the required attachments to the Secretary 
District Service Commission P.O.BOX 522, Kakumiro, and to be received not later 
than 6th November, 2025. 
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